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Application for Membership from the Corner House Youth Project 
 
 

1. I have been approached by Chris Coombs in his capacity as a trustee 
of the Corner House Youth Project (CHYP) requesting membership of 
the Safer Stockton Partnership on their behalf. 

 
2. Our Constitution provides that: 
  

“Additional voting members may be invited to join the Partnership from 
time to time, subject to the inclusion of an appropriate item on the 
agenda, as circulated in advance of the meeting, and a simple majority 
of voting members in favour”. 
(item 4(i) refers) 
 

3. It is understood that if this report is approved, CHYP will be 
represented by Jacky Duncan, the Project Director. 

 
4. It is RECOMMENDED that the voting members of the Partnership take 

a decision on this request. 
 
 
 
Mike Batty 
Head of Community Protection 
 


